
urbanrenewal - Revitalise Newcastle 

  
Good Afternoon, 

  

Removal of Rail Line 

  

As a long term Hunter Valley resident, I wish to strongly object to the NSW Government’s proposed 

plan to remove a perfectly effective & efficient transport infrastructure, being the direct rail 

transport for residents outside the inner Newcastle Area. 

  

We the commuters deserve to maintain our direct link to Newcastle without the inconvenience of 

changing modes of  of transport in unpredictable weather conditions or unspecified transport 

interchange.  

We feel we have been betrayed by the government and at no time consulted.  

Successful revitalisation of Newcastle needs close consultation with neighbouring areas that feed 

into Newcastle not just the  self interested parties in Newcastle 

  

Where in the world do they pull out perfectly efficient transport infrastructure to appease a 

minority group & in years ahead regret the decision 

  

I strongly urge the Government to reconsider their actions 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Lyn & David Shafer 

48 Clarence Street 

TENAMBIT 2323 

March 8th 2013 
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